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On Friday April 11th, Outpatient Medical Center (OMC) staff welcomed almost 40 
St. Mary’s Catholic School ninth graders and staff. They toured the facility, 
learned how to take vitals, studied and ate healthy foods, learned about healthcare 
professions, met patients of the clinic, and received a presentation on the healing 
ministry of Jesus by Dcn. Dr. Mark Guidry, who serves as OMC’s CEO and 
CMO.   

OMC is a nonprofit organization that provides primary care health services to the 
underserved and low income.   

OMC is an option for you, because caring for you is what we do! For more 
information call the nearest OMC Clinic. More information on clinic locations and 
services can be found at www.outpatientmedical.org or by calling OMC’s 24/7 
contact center at 888-811-8081. Spanish-speaking patients may call the bilingual 
hotline at 318-357-9441. 

 
(NOTE: For information about this news release, contact Colie Plaster, Public Information Coordinator 
at info@outpatientmedical.org  
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